
February 16, 2022 
 
 

THE FOLLOWING APPLICANTS HAVE APPLIED FOR AN OPERATOR’S LICENSE 
FOR THE LICENSE YEAR 2020-2022 AND HAVE BEEN RECOMMENDED FOR 
APPROVAL BASED ON THEIR RECORD CHECK BY THE POLICE DEPARTMENT: 
  
  

Diedrick Shelby L. W3545 Mullen Rd. Seymour 

Micksch Riley J. 172 Lamplighter Dr.  #5 Kaukauna 

 
 
  
THE FOLLOWING APPLICANT HAS APPLIED FOR AN OPERATOR’S LICENSE AND 
HAS BEEN RECOMMENDED FOR DENIAL BASED ON THEIR RECORD CHECK BY 
THE POLICE DEPARTMENT: 
  

Babino Alex J. 416 E. Kimberly Ave. Kimberly 

 
  
  


